
From: Gillian, Barb  
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 11:16 AM 
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Agenda Item 61869 
 

 

I support the GSAFE Trick or Trot run with the following requests.  Runs like this in the 
past have left significant trash behind for the Capitol View neighborhood to clean 
up.  With a candy station at the intersection of Bram/Koster/bike path there could be 
trash strewn along the path through Quann park and again along Goodman park bike 
path on the east side of the creek. The run organizers need to provide trash receptacles 
at the candy stations and staff to clean the route at the conclusion of the run of any and 
all trash discarded by run participants, including that which has blown around the park. 
Recycling receptacles should be provided near the water stations. 
The run participants will need to share the paths with non-participant pedestrians and 
bicyclists. Especially they should expect to encounter people with dogs near the bridge 
crossing Wingra Creek as this is a major entrance to the Quann off-leash dog park. It 
should be made clear to all participants that social distancing away from non-
participants is THEIR responsibility and that non-participants have the right of way.  Do 
not expect non-participants to get out of their way - this is a fun run, not a race.  If they 
want to go around, the runners can get off the path into the grass, not the other way 
around. 
 
Barb Gilligan 
2009 Sundstrom St, Madison WI 53713 
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